JHSGNH NEWS

Keeping Our Membership Informed

Late Spring 2023

Great Thanks for Your Support During the Great Give 2023!!!

We want to thank all of you who supported our society during the Great Give. We had a successful season earning more that \$7500.00 and ranking 117 among over 500 agencies in the Great Give mix. We were the recipients of a special \$1000.00 "Early Bird" incentive award as well.

Your donations are what makes it possible for our archives to continue its important work.

Thank you to those who came out to our Ricotta Kosher Pizza & Bakery Kick-Off Event on 5/2/23! JHSGNH was excited to partner with and welcome Ricotta to our community!



Ethnic Heritage Center 35th Anniversary Event 5/21/23

Our Officers:

- · President: Marjorie Drucker
- Vice President: Michael Dimenstein
- Secretary: Jordan Levin / Elizabeth Brochin
- Treasurer: Harold Miller / David Schwartz

Our Staff:

- Patricia Illingworth Research Archivist
- Jacob Griffith-Rosenberger Project Archivist
- Julianna Paolini Technical Assistant

For contact information and the full list of Board Members and Directors visit our

website: https://jewishhistorynh.org



We celebrated the Ethnic Heritage Center's (EHC) 35th Anniversary with each member society sharing important treasures of their collection. Below are the items selected by our Archivist Jake Griffith-Rosenberger.



Thank you to the committee who planned and worked to create a special day.

Read more about the event in the New Haven Independent article below:

https://www.newhavenindependent.org/article/35 years later ethnic history steps into future

Upcoming Events:

- Sunday 6/4 @ 9:30: Walking Tour of Jewish Sites in Downtown New Haven
- Thursday 6/15 @ 6:45: Annual Business Meeting

Shalom Baby Expecting Expo 2023 5/21/23

As has been our new tradition, we are supporting Shalom Baby every year as sponsors of their spring/summer events focusing on intergenerational music. We set up a table with our materials and giveaways with our JHSGNH logo. This year's event was a great success with several of the board coming out and doing outreach to new families in hopes of recruiting new ideas to reach a younger population.

- Wednesday 6/28 @ 2: Judaica Project program
- Sunday 10/15/23 TBD: Annual Awards Celebration

Committees are our Strength!

Join a committee and help in keeping our organization vibrant and growing:

- Governance
- Fundraising
- Membership
- Archives
- Programming

Contact Marjorie to learn more mdrucker@jewishhistorynh.org

Contact Us!

Phone: 203-392-6125

Email: info@jewishhistorynh.org

Website: https://jewishhistorynh.org

Check us out on Facebook and

Instagram @jhsgnh

JHSGNH PO Box 3251 New Haven, CT 06515





What's Happening at the Jewish Historical Society:

Welcome Julianna Paolini, our new Technical Assistant!

We are glad to welcome Julianna to our staff! Julianna is currently a graduate student in the MLIS Program at SCSU. She has experience in administration and finance working at an accounting company, and will be at the office part time.

Daniel Harpin, former JHSGNH Digital Archivist, has accepted a position as Digital Access and Data Management Librarian at the Oliver Wolcott Library in Litchfield. We thank Daniel for his dedicated service and we wish him much success in his new position.



Upcoming Programs

Walking Tour of Jewish Sites in Downtown New Haven

Put on your comfortable walking shoes! Please join JHSGNH Board Members Robert Forbes and Aaron Goode on an informative walking tour. Meet us at 165 Church Street on Sunday, June 4, at 9:30 am. The cost is \$5 for members, \$10 for non-members.

Register here.

Annual Business Meeting

We will be having our Annual Business Meeting for the Membership on Thursday, June 15, at 6:45 pm via Zoom. Please join us to learn about all that we have been able to accomplish this year!!!

Members have already received the meeting invitation, reminders will follow.

Judaica Project Inaugural Program

Thanks to a generous Community Impact Grant from the Jewish Federation of Greater New Haven, we will be collaborating on an exciting Judaica Project with Rabbi Reena Judd, the spiritual leader of the Peter C. Hereld House for Jewish Life on the campus of Quinnipiac University. The project focuses on the importance of passing, from one generation to the next, articles of Judaica that are meaningful and so much a part of our Jewish lives. Led by Archivist Jacob Griffith Rosenberger, a year-long series of virtual presentations is planned, beginning with our first session planned for Wednesday, June 28, at 2:00 pm with Rabbi Judd.

Invitation and Zoom link to follow.

Save the Date for our Annual Awards Celebration!

The Annual Awards Celebration will be held on Sunday, October 15, 2023, at the Jewish Community Center in Woodbridge from 1:00 pm - 2:00 pm. We will have a brunch catered by Taste of Eden.

More information to follow. Be sure to put the date on your calendar.

No longer interested in receiving our emails? Unsubscribe here.